
       

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
Monday, February 20

th
, 2012. 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

The following information items that might be of interest to you and your 

family: 

 

 

We invite you to go to http://rextonelementary.nbed.nb.ca to read  

RES’ February 2012 Newsletter. 

 

 

RES’ 2012 Literacy PJ Night will be held this Thursday, 

February 23
rd

, from 6:30-7:30 p.m. There will be read-alouds, 

dancing, music, and a tasty bedtime snack. Those wearing their PJs 

will have a chance to win a family movie pass. The class with the 

greatest percentage of students and parents attending this year’s 

Literacy PJ Night will win a pizza party! We hope you’ll join us for 

some mid-winter fun at RES’ Literacy PJs Night this Thursday 

evening!!  

 
 

Finally, a gentle reminder that there will be NO SCHOOL for 

all District 16 students this Friday, February 24th because 

teachers will be participating in Minister’s Exemption Day 

meetings. Have a great long weekend! 

 

 

Yours in Elementary Education, 

 

 

Diane Wilson, Principal of Rexton Elementary School 

Rexton Elementary School 
19 School St., Rexton NB, E4W 2E4          Phone: 1-506-523-7152  Fax: 1-506-523-7464 
Principal: Diane Wilson                          Vice-Principal: Virginia Richard 
 

SCHOOL MISSION: To encourage the development of each student’s full potential by   

                                  nurturing a love of learning and fostering respect for the uniqueness of each  

                                  individual through a safe and friendly school community. 
 

 

 

http://rextonelementary.nbed.nb.ca/

